FY23 Results Announcement and Annual Report release

AoFrio (AOF) will release its annual results for the financial year ended 31 December 2023
and its Annual Report, prior to the market opening on Thursday, 29 February 2024.

Investors and analysts are invited to attend a webinar at 10:30 am on 4 March 2024 when
AoFrio CEO Greg Balla and CFO Howard Milliner will present the company’s 2023 results,
as well as an update on the outlook for 2024 and beyond.

To attend, please follow this link at 10:30 am on 4 March or alternatively email investor-
relations@aofrio.com and a meeting invite will be sent to you.

The session will conclude with a question-and-answer session.

A recording of the briefing will be available here after the call.
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